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_ 0CT 17 2006
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission GRALL 5 b e
PO Box 47250 WASH. UT. & TP COMM
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 . :

Attention: Secretary

Reference: Proposed rate increase for Waste Connections, Inc. — Vancouver,
WA —

Dear Secretary:

Please do not grant the requested rate increase. Our family uses two 32-gallon
cans per week and our cost would increase from $15.41 to $19.40. That would
be a 26% increase, which is totally unreasonable.

Thank you,

llister
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